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NEWS & EVENTS

July 5, 2022

Traub Lieberman Chair Emeritus Awarded 
the 2022 Vince Donohue Award by the 
International Association of Claim 
Professionals
Related Attorneys: Richard K. Traub

Traub Lieberman is pleased to announce that firm Chair Emeritus Richard Traub has been awarded the 2022 Vince Donohue 

Award by the International Association of Claim Professionals (IACP).

The IACP provides a forum for senior Claim leaders from across the globe to build relationships with their peers, enhance their 

knowledge of strategic claim issues and trends, freely exchange views and ideas in order to improve the development, 

leadership and professionalism of its members and foster goodwill and better business among insurance organizations 

worldwide. Attorneys at Traub Lieberman have been longstanding members and Diamond Sponsors of the IACP.

Named for past IACP President Vince Donohue, the award recognizes persons making particularly significant contributions to 

the Excess and Surplus Industry and to the IACP through their exemplary professionalism in claims management, leadership 

and overall business endeavors, bringing respect and recognition to the critical role of claims professionals in our industries 

success. The award will be presented at a ceremony to be held in September 2022.


